
Garnet Fold Practice  - Patient Notice 
 

Zero Tolerance 
 

This Practice operates a zero tolerance 
policy towards harassment and abuse 
of staff or patients, which includes any 
type of discrimination based on race, 
gender, sexual orientation, disability, 
religion or belief. 
 

Disappointingly we have had an 
increasing number of incidents of 
patient’s shouting at Practice staff. 
 

Patients whose behaviour is 
unacceptable will face removal from 
the practice register. 
 

 


